
 

 

 

 

 

 

Frogwell Primary School Newsletter 

 

5th May 2023 
 

Attendance 
This week’s attendance was 93.5%.  

The top three classes were: 

1. Dahl Class 97% 

2. McKee Class 96.9% 

3. Morpurgo Class 96% 

The highest attending class each week wins extra playtime or another  

activity chosen by the class. Please remember that the school is required 

to refer children who have 10 or more sessions of unauthorised absence to  

the Education Welfare Officer, and that each school day has two sessions. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent-School-Friends Association update  
Our new PSFA has a name! Introducing...the Parent Pond – Families Supporting Frogwell School. All families of 

registered pupils will automatically be members of the Parent Pond.  

 

The Special General Meeting to elect the committee and adopt a constitution will be in the school hall on 

Wednesday 28th June at 18:00, This meeting is for all parents and carers and we need as many people as 

possible to attend. Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate children at these meetings (adults only).  

 

 

Supervision of children around the site 
We have noticed some children are not being supervised closely by adults around the school site before and 

after school. Please keep your children close to you and ensure they are behaving safely. This includes: 

• not running around in the car park areas, including the grassy bank behind where the cars park 

• not running around on the grass or pathway in front of school 

• not climbing on / jumping off the wall along the front of school 

• not climbing on any of the play equipment 

• not climbing on the tables / benches / gazebo on the playground areas 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

School and children’s news 
 
 

Well done to Ivy B who has achieved a Merit in her Modern Theatre Dance exam with the Imperial Society of 

Teachers of Dancing. Well done, Ivy! 

 

Coronation Crown Competition  

On the day of our Coronation picnic (Friday 12th May) we are also inviting children to bring in something they 

have made for our Coronation Crown Competition. Children can design and make a crown fit for a King or 

Queen from any materials they like. It should be highly decorated and they will need to wear their crowns to 

show the judges in a parade on the day. There will be prizes for the best crowns! Please do not send any 

crowns in to school until 12th May as we cannot store them until then. 

 

 

 

 



Donaldson Class Coronation Games event 

 

 

 

On Friday, Donaldson 

Class travelled to 

Abbeyfield School to 

join in with the 

Chippenham Sports 

Partnership Coronation 

Games. 

 
 

   

 

 

 
 

Year 6 SATs 

Children in Rowling Class are taking their SATs in the week beginning 8th May. These are national tests being 

done all over England at the same time. We aim to make these as low-key and stress-free as possible for the 

children and want to remind them that these tests do not measure how good they are at sports, art and 

crafts, music, dancing, being kind to people, looking after pets, being committed to clubs out of school, being 

a great friend…these tests are measuring one tiny aspect of what 10 and 11 year olds can do in English and 

Maths, not who our wonderful children are. 

 

 

Diary dates for 2022-23 
 

 

Tues 9th – Fri 12th May 2023 Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 12th May Children’s Coronation picnic (after Y6 SATs!) 

Monday 22nd May Open Classrooms 15.05-15.30 

Fri 26th May 2023 Last day of Term 5 

29th May – 2nd June 2023 Half term 

Mon 5th June 2023 Start of Term 6 

Wed 28th June 6pm Parent Pond Special General Meeting (school hall) 

Friday 21st July  Special surprise event for children (being supported by this year’s 

fundraising events) 

Fri 23rd June 2023 TD day – no school for children 

Tues 25th July 2023 Last day of Term 6 

 


